UPR 29 – The Principality of Liechtenstein
Statement by the Kingdom of the Netherlands

Thank you Mr. President,

The Kingdom of the Netherlands thanks the Principality of Liechtenstein for its report and insightful presentation here today. 

The Netherlands commends Liechtenstein for its active and leading role in establishing an International Impartial and Independent Mechanism (IIIM) for Syria.    

The Netherlands also welcomes the creation of an independent national human rights institution in Liechtenstein, in line with the Paris Principles.

With a view to further improving the human rights situation in the country, the Netherlands recommends: 

1. To ensure a gender-sensitive approach during the refugee status determination procedure that enables victims of sexual or gender-based violence to be identified. 

2. We also recommend Liechtenstein to ratify the United Nations Convention on the Rights of Persons with Disabilities.

We look forward to continuing our close cooperation with Liechtenstein in the UN and other fora and wish Liechtenstein all the best in implementing the accepted recommendations received today. 

Thank you, Mr. President.
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